
 

 

Newsletter:  02 30 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

Wow what a week! I am so proud of the Y6 and how they 
approached their SAT’s. They were so sensible and 
engaged and really worked their hardest. Some of the 
papers – they sat 6 different tests – were very difficult. I 
would love people from the general population to be asked 
to sit the tests, and then see how many passed! I would 
also like to say a huge well done to Mr Pettifer and Mrs 
Ashton, who have worked so hard to prepare the children 
and even went the extra mile with booster classes before 
school. Thank you both for your hard work and dedication 
to our wonderful Y6. 
  
Thank you to those parents who responded to the website/ 
eschools platform letter that went out last week. We will be 
sending out a letter to you shortly, telling you how to sign 
up to the platform. Please look at the new website. We 
hope to keep this as up to date as we can. 
 
Can we also please ask that you let anyone in the 
community  - friends, family, neighbours etc - know that we 
have spare pupil places throughout the whole school, but 
especially in the present reception group and in the 
reception coming into school in September. We are very, 
very keen, to keep pupil numbers up. 
 
Due to the pub car park now being out of bounds for 
parking, can we please ask that everyone parks, safely and 
considerately for the children and the other users of the 
road. We have had a few complaints saying cars are 
double parking and blocking the road. Thank you very 
much for your support in this matter. 
 

 

Notices  
 
As the summer approaches, please can you ensure your 

child has a sun hat and sun screen in school, so that they 

can apply when needed.    

London Residential a reminder that the first two 

instalments should now have been made = 1st Instalment 

was due by 1st April, £50.00 and the second due by 1st 

May, £50.00. The next instalment of £50.00 is due by 1st 

June. 

A reminder that all afterschool clubs finish at 4.00pm. Staff 

will bring your child to the school gate to meet you. 

For those children attending Afterschool Club, access to 

the school can be from the main entrance until 4.30pm as 

someone is normally in the school office until then. After 

4.30pm please go to the hall side door, if no one is there 

please collect your child from the top playground/playing 

field.  

Fidget Spinners please do not allow your child to bring 

these into school as they are being used inappropriately.  

 

Certificates 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Ruby Fisher, Blake Miller, Kaiden Williams, Kyle 

MacBryde, Fabian Neale, Thomas Greening, Darcy 

Bruton, Harry Stevenson, Zacara Singh and 

Theston Hotham-Gough.  

Reading Awards were presented to: Cleo Parsons 

and Hannah Hughes 

All year 6 pupils for their fantastic effort in their 

SATs 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday!  

Shaun MacBryde 

 

Class Taw Fundraiser! 
Throughout the day on Friday 26th May, Class 
Taw will be washing cars in the village hall car 
park in aid of their trip to Air Extreme as a re-
ward for the amount of miles they have ran 
this year (at the moment they are on course to 
reach 5000 miles!)   If anyone would like their 
car washed, please see Mr Day to book it in.  
There will also be a cake sale at the end of the 
day; any donations of cakes would be much 
appreciated. 
 
Class Torridge will need to bring in their in-

gredients next Friday to make smoothies. Any 

problems or concerns please see Mrs Crock-

ford. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 
The children who are going to school in September enjoyed a story and sometime in the reception classes 
outside area on Tuesday. In the Pre-School we have participated in activities to promote hand eye co-
ordination and fine motor skills by threading beads and shells onto glitter pipe cleaners to make bracelets. 
Another activity was to look at their faces in a mirror and to create them on a piece of paper using coloured 
pens. We also discussed how even though we have some features the same, we are all different as in hair 
colour, eye colour etc. Tempest also visited the setting on Wednesday and we hope everyone is happy with 
their photos. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
The children really love the village hall garden in the sunshine. The bead boards were also very popular 
indoors, fantastic colour matching. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along. For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
Saturday 27th May back by popular demand and playing live 3 Pint Rule with support act Brieya 
May 8.45pm 
Saturday 17th June Quiz/Curry Night (further info to follow) 
Saturday 8th July Live Band - The Garden Club 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sport-
ing activities are on. Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) 
£7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st November each year. For further infor-
mation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166. Also find us on facebook. 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL: every Monday 6pm-7pm at Bratton Fleming Sports Club football pitch for ages 5-13yrs 
please wear shin pads! you can find us on facebook for further updates!  
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 Congratulations to Frances Mortlock who won £26.50 with number 30.  There are still are a few 

numbers available if anyone would like to join in.  

Cake and Second Hand Uniform Sale 
Thursday 25th May - 3.15pm. 
Any donations of cakes or school uniform greatly appreciated. Or if you can lend a hand on the stall please 
speak to Melissa. 
 
Summer Fayre - Fri 7th July 3.15 - 5.00 
Country and Western Theme. 
We need helpers for setting up, running stalls etc. 
We would also be grateful for donations of wrapped sweets and tombola prizes please. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Next Meeting - Fri 9th June 2pm 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166


 

 

Friday Klub - Youth Club is open again on the 19th May, 9th & 23rd June, 7th & 21st July 6pm-8pm for 
ages 9-15yrs £2 entry at the Kabin. 
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the            
Kabin. Every Tuesday and Sunday @ 7pm-7.45pm. Booking essential as spaces are limited and the 
classes have become extremely popular. 45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne 
on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com   

LIFE DRAWING GROUP  the group are back again next Thursday 18th May at The Kabin 7.30-9pm, £6 
a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self-taught session you just turn up and draw. We 
are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing 
a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our 
Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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